
U.S. Route 9 Complete Streets
Preliminary Engineering

Join us for a Public Workshop
The New York State Department of Transportation 
(NYSDOT) is conducting preliminary engineering activities 
for the U.S. Route 9 Complete Streets project. The project 
will prepare an environmental report that will propose 
a series of recommendations, including a preferred 
alternative capable of enhancing safety as well as 
pedestrian and bicycle facilities along U.S. Route 9.

The project limits will be from Pierson Avenue in the Town 
of Mount Pleasant, Village of Sleepy Hollow, to Tompkins 

Avenue in 
the Town of 
Greenburgh, 
Village of 
Hastings-on-
Hudson.  

This workshop 
will provide an 
opportunity 
to actively 
participate in a 
group exercise to 
provide input and 
ideas. 

Join us to learn 
more about the 
project and find 
out how you can 
stay involved!

Project Area

Public Workshop Details

17
Thursday,
March 7, 2024

6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

Tarrytown Senior Center
240 W. Main Street
Tarrytown, NY 10591

Meeting Format: Workshop
The two-hour workshop will 
begin at 6 p.m. Join us to learn 
about the project and talk with 
project team members.

For More Information

Jenny Baez, P.E., PTOE
NYSDOT Project Manager
Jenny.Baez@dot.ny.gov
(845) 431-5857

Contact

NYSDOT complies with the Americans with
Disabilities Act and federal Limited English 
Proficiency guidelines. If you require special 
accommodations or interpretation services 
to participate in this meeting, please contact 
(845) 431-5857 by February 29, 2024.


